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To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Biodiversity management plan 
 
I am writing to urge you to ensure that the planned Biodiversity Management Plan devised by Lismore City Council goes ahead. 
It is something we have to lead with. It is intelligent planning for our future wellbeing. 
 
Regards, Vicki Ross 
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